

February 18, 2015

Ms. Nannette Johnston Superintendent Hardin County Schools 65 W.A. Jenkins Road Elizabethtown, Kentucky 42701

Re: Central Hardin Softball Restroom Addition

Dear Ms. Johnston:

On Tuesday, February 17, 2015, on behalf of the Hardin County Board of Education, we received bids for construction of the referenced project. The bid tabulation, showing base bids is enclosed here.

We have reviewed the bids and related documents submitted by the contractors, and recommend award of the contract to the low bidder, McNutt Construction.

The low bid exceeded the project budget due to the location/distance of nearest utility tie in (for water and sanitary sewer). Approximately 160 Ft of sanitary (gravity) sewer and water line was added to the scope prior to bidding.

We hope this will assist you and the board in making the final decision to proceed with award of the contract for construction.

Please feel free to contact us with any concerns or questions you may have.

Sincerely,

Kenny Stanfield AIA, LEED AP Principal

c: Gary Milby

## Central Hardin Softball Restrooms Addition

Elizabethtown, Kentucky February 17, 2015, 2:00 p.m.

## **BID TABULATION**

	Contractor	Bid Signed	Bid Security	Base Bid	Total
BCD, Inc.	McNutt Construction	<b>/</b>	<b>✓</b>	\$96,400.00	\$96,400.00
	BCD, Inc.	1	1	\$112,400.00	\$112,400.00
					•
SHERMAN CARTER					
	CARTER BARNHART				
CARTER BARNHART	CARTER BARNHART				